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Bill Page Messages — North Carolina 
Residence Rate Increase for Local Directory Assistance   

June 2010 Delivery 
 
Bill Page Messages for Business Customers  
 
 
DIRECTORY ASSISTANCE                                                                                        Effective September 1, 
2010, the charge for each Directory Assistance call requesting one or two numbers for listings within the 
Company's local calling and LATA/NPA serving areas for the originating line will increase from $1.50 to $1.79. 
For questions about this change, please contact an AT&T Service Representative at the toll-free number on 
your bill  

 


